
 
 
 

 

N O T I C E 

 
To: All Shareholders and Residents       
 
From: High Meadow Cooperative – Board of Directors 
 

Re: Disposal of Christmas Trees    
 
Date:  January 4th, 2022  
 

 
If you have a live Christmas Tree and wish to dispose of it, please take it to 
Parking Lot I and place the live tree alongside the white shed.  
 
If you are disposing of an artificial tree, please place it inside the white shed. 
 
Parking Lot I is located behind 171 and 173 Charter Circle. 
 
 
We thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation in this matter. 
 
High Meadow’s Board of Directors  


